NORTHERN MICHIGAN UNIVERSITY MARQUETTE, MICHIGAN 49855

August 7, 1967

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

œ

Dr. Edgar L. Harden
President
Northern Michigan University
Marquette, Michigan 49855

Dear Dr. Harden:

The Faculty Senate requests a meeting with you to discuss the decision on Mr. McClellan. Since many members may be leaving soon for vacation, we would like to have the meeting as soon as possible. Our concern is with the welfare of the University. Mr. Whitehouse wishes to attend the meeting as representative of the Lake Superior Chapter, AAUP.

Sincerely yours,

Earl Hitton

Earl Hilton Secretary

Faculty Senate

EH:hc